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August 25, 2023 

Nicole Winters, Senior Counsel 
Windstream Services, LLC and 
Network Telephone, LLC 
4001 N. Rodney Parham Road 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72212 

RE:  Docket No. 23-00056 Notification of Name Change of Network Telephone, LLC d/b/a 
Paetec Business Services d/b/a Cavalier Business Communications  

Dear Ms. Winters, 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your notification that Network Telephone, LLC has 
discontinued use of the assumed names “Paetec Business Services” and 
“Cavalier Business Communications.”  We have noted that the Company will continue to operate 
under the name Network Telephone, LLC. 

The notification meets the requirements contained in Rule 1220-4-1-.08 and the Commission will 
update its records to reflect the new company name.  No further action is required on your behalf 
and the Commission will close this docket.  

Sincerely, 

David Foster, Director 
Utilities Division 
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